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IAM/PSA STORES

The National Mediation Board (NMB) requires that PSA management
provide them a list of all eligible voters in the Stores craft and class
who are eligible to vote.

PSA management submitted that list this morning. The
IAM is currently reviewing that eligibility list for accuracy.

Once the eligibility has been determined to be
accurate, the NMB will review the authorization cards
and compare them to the eligibility list.

We fully expect the NMB to confirm that at least 50
percent of PSA Stores workers have requested an
election, and then schedule the election.

Please remember that PSA management is prohibited under federal
law from ever knowing who sighed an a-card.

We will keep everyone updated on the process.




